
 
 

 

George Darling 

It is with our deepest sorrow that New York Bus Sales must inform you 

of the passing last evening of George’s wife Janet after a short but 

courageous battle with cancer. We hope you will all keep George and 

his family in your thoughts and prayers during this difficult time. He is 

a valuable member of our family here. 

 
Calling hours will be Sunday February 21st from 2 PM until 5 PM at the 

Zimmer Funeral Home, 702 Legion Drive in Chittenango and services 

will be Monday February 22nd at the Crossroads Community Church, 

1751 Fyler Road in Chittenango at a time to be determined. 

 
If you wish to send cards, we will be receiving them at our main office, 

7765 Lakeport Road, Chittenango, New York 13037. Please just send 

them to George’s attention 

 
George will be out of the office for an extended period. In the interim, 

Jeremie “JJ” Richmond will be covering George’s accounts and can be 

reached at 315-559-3999 or via e-mail jrichmond@nybussales.com. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

Services have been set for 11:00 Monday February 22nd at the 

Crossroads Community Church, 1751 Fyler Road in Chittenango. 
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